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WELCOME to the fourteenth consecutive FANTASIA FAIR,organized by the Outreach 
Institute, for the crossdressing cornmunity. 

The Fair brings crossdressers from North America, Europe and the Orient to 
the friendly environment of Provincetown. Together,newcomers and returning 
participants share the joy and pleasure of crossdressing and explore aspects of 
a crossgender lifestyle,without the burden of guilt and fear. 

Over the years friendships are made and sustained by participants long after 
the memory of their Fair experience'. This and the desire to help other CDs,has 
allowed for the flowering of the 'Fan/Fair 'community. Each member of this 
community carries the Fair spirit back to her home town and shares highlights of 
this unique experience with her sisters in the local region. 

To the newcomer at Fantasia Fair 1988,we invite you to plan for a most rewarding 
experience. To the returning participant,we're glad you're back with us and hope 
that your involvement will ' further your goals for personal development, 
by helping your new sisters. 

This PARTICIPANT'S GUIDE provides details about the variety of programs at the 
Fair and is designed to help you plan your week in Provincetown. As you read 
the pages,note the pictures of each program Coordinator and important contribution 
each makes, bare in mind that these sisters and all of the Fair staff have volun­
tarily given of their valuable time,to serve you,the participant. 

In all aspects of life,what you receive depends in large measure on what you 
willingly give. So as you complete the Pre-Registration Application,please 
be generous with your time and talent • 

Again, Welcome to Fantasia Fair 1988 

Warmly, 

Ariadne Kane, Executive Director 
Human Outreach & Achievement 

Institute 


